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Docket Nos. 50-452
and 50-453

Detroit Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Arthur Harris

Project Manager
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Gentlemen:

Upor receiving Supplement 5 to your Environmental Report for Greenwood
Energy Center Units 2 and 3 early this year, we reactivated our environ-
mental review of the Greenwood application. During a subsequent meeting,
however, your representatives indicated that Detroit Edison has suspended
licensing eff'rt on the project. In view of these circumstances, we haveo
suspended our environmental review of your application. We do not intend
to schedule further work until you inform us that you are prepared to go
ahead with the review.

Sincerely,
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Ronald L. Ballard, Chief
Environmental Projects Branch 1
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
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